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LIQUID MILK PURCHASING POLICY  
 

Purpose 
This purchasing policy defines the way in which we operate and manage the purchasing 
of liquid milk.  
 
Scope 
The policy is an information tool for our clients and operators, within London South Bank 
University practices and approach to liquid milk purchasing.  
 
Responsibilities 
The Elior UK Purchasing Department’s principal commitment is to ensure our suppliers 
deliver products and services to our business via a safe supply chain, ensuring compliance 
to legislative food and safety regulations. We work alongside the Elior UK Safety & 
Wellbeing Team to maintain the highest standards. These are monitored by regular 
audits of supplier premises and practices.  
 
In agreeance with London South Bank University and in light of recent market price 
inflation for Organic liquid milk Elior have agreed to provide only Red Tractor certified 
liquid milk and offer Organic milk as an alternative add on in all outlets on campus that 
have a manually operated group head barista machine. 
 
Governance  
The policy is reviews at least annually by the unit senior management team and will be 
revised in accordance to any changes in legislation. We will be advised on these changes 
by Elior UK Purchasing department and Compassion in World Farming. 
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